
 

 

December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  
 

On Tuesday 6th February, Year 2 will enjoy an exciting day building a range of structures through activities 
provided by Architect Workshops.  
 

This is a fantastic opportunity to enhance the children’s Design and Technology curriculum and the 
interactive workshop will provide an entertaining hands-on experience linked to their upcoming science 
topic. The workshops will promote using gross and fine motor skills, creativity, problem solving and 
teamwork, as well as promoting higher order thinking, growth mindset and resilience, leading 
to increased self-esteem in participants. 
 
 
We would like to thank the PTFA who have kindly donated £160 towards the cost of this exciting 
experience.  

A voluntary contribution of £4 is required to cover the cost of the workshop, this is payable via Parent 
Pay by Friday 26th January.  

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Howard and Mrs Marshall.  
 

 

  


